
SKSR Scholarship Luncheon and General Membership Meeting April 20, 
2017 

At 11:30 am President Cheryl Bauer welcomed the attendees.  She thanked 
the people who helped with the luncheon then invited the attendees to 
partake of it. 

After eating, Cheryl introduced Linda Fitzgerald.  Linda then introduced 
each scholarship recipient.  They in turn introduced their parents and 
told a little about themselves. The recipients were Brent Johnson, 
Katherine Lydin, Emilie Mathiason, and Olivia Riener.  Linda then 
introduced Keith Lindaas.  Keith explained the Winnie Smith Scholarship 
fund and commented about some those recipients.   

Cheryl then introduced the Northshore Superintendent, Dr. Michelle Reid.  
She gave some insight into her background and fielded general questions.  
Then she commented on the many transitions that Northshore is 
undergoing this year.   

Rita Requa introduced Michael Miropolsky, who is the Cascade Symphony 
Music Director.  He told stories of his life in Russia.  He also told us about 
how he managed to come to the United States with his wife and extended 
family.  He took questions as well. 

The slate of officers for 2017-2018 was introduced.  The slate of officers 
is:  Co-presidents Cheryl Bauer and Jim Siscel, Vice-President Roberta 
Hawkins, Secretary Jan Phillips, Treasurer Tom Hawkins.  If someone 
would like to join, they should call Jim or Cheryl. 

Meeting adjourned at 2:20 pm. 

Respectfully submitted 

 

Jan Phillips, Secretary 


